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Wednesday 1 December 2021

Dear Y2 Parents

As you may already be aware, Year 2 have their Christmas carols from around the world concert on Thursday 16

December at 2.00pm and Friday 17 December at 9.15am. You can choose which performance you would like

to attend via ParentMail > Payment Item.

During their performance, each class’ carol will represent a different country. Please could you ensure that your

child brings the correct costume in a bag and leaves it at school.

Woodpecker Class are representing the continent of America so, could you therefore ensure your child brings in

a bag blue denim jeans and either a checkered shirt with the American colours (red, blue or white). Or either a

plain blue, red or white top.

Robin Class are representing the country, Spain. Your child will need a plain red or yellow top (without logos)

and black jeans or black leggings. If you are able, you may want your child to wear a black and red flamenco

dress or flamenco costume.

Puffin Class are representing the continent Africa. Please ensure your child brings in a plain red, yellow, green

or orange top (without logos) and black jeans or leggings.

Kingfisher Class are representing the country, Hawaii. Your child will need a brightly coloured short-sleeved

shirt and black trousers, short or leggings.  Additionally, your child can wear Hawaiian aloha (flower necklace

and wrist bands), flower hair clips and a grass skirt over their leggings/shorts.

Can you ensure your child brings their clothes to school in a bag by Wednesday 8 December.

Thank you very much. Please come and see the teachers if you have any questions or concerns.

Kind regards

Year 2 teachers


